
To whom It May Concern, 

 

We wish to express our displeasure over the rate increase proposed by Pennichuck Water.  This 

increase is excessive and will create a hardship for many Litchfield residents.  This excessive 

increase, on top of the economy-crushing pandemic, is a slap in the face...and wallets of 

consumers. 

Please do not allow this increase. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Robert and Marsha Ramalho 

 


